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Chair Dembrow, Vice-Chair Olsen and Members of the Senate Interim Committee on Environment and Natural
Resources, please consider this testimony in favor of strong climate action in 2020.

I understand that Republicans put you in an awkward spot last session. But you have to be louder and clearer to the
people.

I want you to know that | and so many of my friends and neighbors see climate as the #1 issue to deal with in the
short term. | am a teacher and my students are really, really anxious about the future. And, frankly, many are furious
at older people for not taking action. This is something worth spending political capital on, on behalf of the young
people of Oregon and the Earth..

Please get something meaningful passed. Thank you for your service to our State.
Yours sincerely,

Patrick Walsh
Portland, Oregon, 97219, United States

This email was sent by Patrick Walsh via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues
they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our
generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Patrick provided an email address
(patwalsh65@gmail.com) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Patrick Walsh at patwalsh65@gmail.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co
To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html


mailto:patwalsh65@gmail.com
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

